Birth Records Supervisor





July 13th 2000

Yavapai Regional Medical Center

Prescott, Arizona 86301

RE: Birth of female child – At: Yavapai Regional Medical Center – On: 7/11/2000

        Mother – Debbie C. Burien (Watton),  Father – Walter J. Burien, Jr.

Dear Birth Records Supervisor;

It has come to my attention that the record of birth for my child reflects the last name of Watton.  The use of this surname is legally not correct. The surname legally is: Burien

Please immediately correct the certificate of live birth for this child to: 

Gloria Louise Burien – DOB 7/11/2000

Mother: Debbie C. Burien (Watton)

Father: Walter J. Burien, Jr.

Authority of my request and legal requirement for your institution to immediately comply is as follows: 

1.   The Mother and Father of the child are currently in a divorce proceeding, Maricopa  Superior court case No. DR2000-90543 and are still legally married as per the divorce proceedings. 

2.   The Mother’s and Father’s legal surname at the birth of the child is Burien.

3.   Maintaining the name as “Watton” over the correct name of “Burien” with knowledge of the facts presented on the part of the Yavapai Regional Medical Center upon receipt of this communication would be clearly on the part of the center, perpetrating and participating in a fraud in this matter.

Enclosed with this communication are copies of court orders – Maricopa DR2000-90543:

1. Signed Order of June 5th, 2000

2. Court Reporter Minutes – March 8th 2000

3  Court Reporter Minutes – April 17th 2000

If you have an questions, please call myself at: 520 445-3532, or John G. Schaus, the Guardian ad litem appointed by order of the court for my daughter born 7/11/2000.

 Mr. Schaus can be reached at: 480 832-0222

I ask that you comply with my request made to you this 13th day of July 2000, and send a corrected Certificate of Live Birth for my daughter born 7/11/2000, to me at:

P. O. Box 11444

Prescott, Arizona 86304
I thank you in advance for your prompt cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Walter J. Burien, Jr.

                                              RECEIVED FOR THE: Yavapai Regional Medical Center 7/13/2000

